

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

December 27, 2024

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 276 – 24

To:

Secretary of Samoan Affairs, CEOs, President and Executive Directors of

Authorities, Directors, Agency and Office Heads

From:

Governor of American Samoa

Subject:

Support for Transition Between Administrations

A smooth transition between the Lemanu and La'apui Administration and the Pula and Pulu Administration is of the upmost importance. Therefore, I am authorizing ASG employees to work with the incoming transition teams as part of their normal duties.

This memorandum is intended to address questions regarding the taking of leave to support the transition and prioritize the need to move forward in an expedited and fluid manner. I am confident that the exceptional public servants on both teams can put the needs of the people of American Samoa first.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

LEMANU P. S. MAUGA

Governor